
I oppose SB 642. The compensation program needs significant reform. Funds are inappropriately used. The recipient livestock 
managers need to cease feeding at the government through, and instead stand up and be the courageous, rugged independent 
patriots they believe themselves to be, and handle any wolf related problem without a government crutch. In addition, there needs to 
be a focus on non-lethal tools.


